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Augusta Endodontic Center receives   
Synchrony Pillars Project Award.  

Shares prize with four local organizations. 
Augusta, GA – Augusta Endodontic Center today announced it won a 
Synchrony Pillars Project award from Synchrony, a premier consumer 
financial services company. Since 2016, Synchrony’s small business 
awards program has honored small business owners who have supported 
their communities through times of change.  

Augusta Endodontic Center received a $10,000 prize.  

“It’s an honor to accept the Synchrony Pillars Project award on behalf of 
our talented and hard-working team,” said Manny Ngoh, DMD, Augusta 
Endodontic Center. “We plan to share this award with the Dental Assisting 
Program at Augusta Tech, Dental Hygiene program at Augusta 
University, Heritage Academy and the Dental Clinic at Christ 
Community Health.” 

The awards will be presented to these organizations at a special ceremony 
today, Tuesday December 8, at 12:30 pm at Augusta Endodontic 
Center. 
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